UNITED NATIONS
EcoNOoMIC COMMISSION FOR EUROPE

The Executive Secretary

Under-Secretaty-General

Ref: ECE/ ENV /2011 /5331

9 November 2011

Dear Ambassador,

I would be grateful if you could kindly transmit the enclosed letter to His Excellency
Mr. Gheorghe Salaru, Minister of Environment.

A copy of the letter is attached for your information.

I remain, dear Ambassador,
Yours sincerely,
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Her Excellency

Mrs. Tatiana Lapicus

Ambassador

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Moldova

Palais des Nations, 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland
Telephone: +41 (0)22 917 2694  Fax: +41 (0)22 917 0659 / 0036
E-mail: info.ece@unece.org



